
Home Inspection Announcement 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We are writing to inform you that a home inspection has been scheduled for your property 

located at [Property Address]. The inspection will take place on [Date] at [Time]. 

This inspection is a crucial part of the home buying process and aims to assess the condition of 

the property. The inspector will evaluate various aspects of the home, including the structure, 

plumbing, electrical systems, and more. 

Please ensure that the home is accessible on the day of the inspection and that any pets are 

secured. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Contact Information] 


